## 2005 BUDGET HEARING

The budget hearing of the Heath Township Electors was held on June 13, 2005 at 7:00 p.m. in the Heath Township Hall for the purpose of the reading of the Financial Statement for the 2004-2005, presenting the proposed budget for 2005-2006; and hearing any other business that may come before the electors of the Heath Township Board. There were no electors present.

Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and opened with prayer.

The Financial Statement for 2004-2005 was presented by Clerk Meiste with General Fund Revenues totaling \$884,067.37, General Fund Disbursements \$639,383.60. The anticipated General Fund Balance as of July 1, 2005 is \$932,851.74.

The proposed budget for 2005-2006 was presented and discussed. A motion was then made by Boerman and supported by Schipper to accept for information the 2004-2005 Financial Statement and the 2005-2006 Proposed Budget. All ayes. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Boerman and supported by Schipper to adjourn the budget hearing at 7:15. All ayes. Motion carried.

Sheila Meiste, Clerk